
 

STAFF REPORT 

6/12/2024 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Maritza Martinez, Public Works Director   

SUBJECT: Award Amendment No. 3 to construction agreement with WGJ Enterprises Inc. 

(dba PCI) for the FY 2023-26 On-Call Striping Contract Project No. 083122 to 

extend their term through June 30, 2025 and compensation to increase by a not 

to exceed amount of $125,000.     
 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Award Amendment No. 3 to construction agreement with WGJ Enterprises Inc. (dba PCI) for the 

FY 2023-26 On-Call Striping Contract Project No. 083122 to extend their term through June 30, 

2025 and compensation to increase by a not to exceed amount of $125,000.     

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 

 

The City published a Request for Proposals (“RFP”) for on-call striping services for fiscal years 

2023-2026.  This RFP closed on October 4, 2022 at 2pm.  The City received one responsive and 

responsible proposal from WGH Enterprises Inc. and the City awarded the RFP to WGH 

Enterprises Inc.  The services provided through this contract will address annual maintenance of 

city major and minor arterials.  Staff is requesting the awarded term be extended through the 

upcoming fiscal year (June 30, 2025).   

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

The recommended action will not have a fiscal impact. 

 

Attachments: 

Proposed Amendment  

 


